
Lakeville Cemetery Commission
Meeting Minutes

July 11, 2018

The Meeting was called to order at 10:06 a.m. by Chairman Upham in the Local History 
Room of the Lakeville Public Library.

Members Present:  Commissioners Upham, Beal and Morton.

Guests:  None

Minutes of the June 11, 2018 meeting were read and approved.

The new official town budget for FY2019 has $13,000.00 appropriated for the Cemetery
Commission.  We need a copy of this for our records.

New Business:

1.  The Rules and Regulations updated in 2010 had nothing relating to cremains.  
     These were revised on 7-11-18.  Paragraph 1 of Interments and Burial Rights 
     will read- “A plot is one full-sized grave measuring 5 feet by 10 feet.  A  
     cremation grave is 18 inches long x 12 inches wide x 16 inches deep.  An 
     additional  cremation grave in the same plot will be the same size.”  Paragraph 
     6 has an addition of “or a flat marker for a cremation grave, not to exceed 12  
     inches x 16 inches.” We will add a new price list to the amended regulations.    
                                                                                                                                    
2.  A motion was made and seconded to present a proposal to the Town  
    Accountant that any Cemetery Commissioner can dig a cremains grave or a 
    foundation for compensation like any other vendor.                                              
                                                                                                                                    
3.  Invoices for the Yeatts and Plapis plot work were given to the Town  
    Accountant.                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                                    

Old Business:                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                                    
1.  A notarized letter was received from Arthur Meack signing over four plots at 
    Precinct Cemetery - Lot 16 - to Robin Reynolds.                                                  
                                                                                                                                    
2.  We are still waiting for a new copy of the old estimate to go forward with the 



   fence repair work at Ward Cemetery.  A call was placed to South East Fence 
   from the meeting.  Repairs to the front will cost $1750.00.  We requested a 
   quote for the other three sides.  Commissioner Beal will follow up on this.          
                                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                                    

The meeting was adjourned at 10:47 a.m.                                                                            
                                                                                                                                    

The next meeting will be on August 14, 2018 at 10:00 a.m.


